
From: clerk@breadsallparishcouncil.org.uk
To: A38 Derby Junctions
Subject: RE: TR010022 - A38 Derby Junctions highway improvement scheme
Date: 28 April 2020 14:38:23

Good Afternoon

Further to your email and attached correspondence, we have read
through the attachments and they appear to be more directed at
individuals and don’t particularly fit the Parish Council.

It is unlikely that the Parish Council will need to participate in any further
proceedings however there are still several unresolved issues recorded on
our Statement of Common Ground so we may wish to make either verbal
or written representations if there is any genuine fresh debate about these
unresolved topics.

We would be grateful therefore if you could advise us should there be
some fresh discussion of this nature and we will endeavour to organise
some sort of representation by video link in the unlikely event that our
participation is required.

Kind regards

Nicala

 
 
Nicala O’Leary
Clerk/RFO
Breadsall Parish Council
01332 874619
c/o 20 Cleveland Avenue, Draycott, Derbyshire, DE72 3NR
Please note that my working hours are 10 per week generally in the
afternoon.
 
Disclaimer: The views expressed are personal and may not reflect those of BREADSALL PARISH COUNCIL 
unless explicitly stated otherwise. The information contained herein is confidential and may also be subject to
legal privilege. It is intended for the addressee only. Anyone reading this e-mail, other than the addressee, is
hereby notified that any unauthorised disclosure or copying of its contents is strictly prohibited.
 

From: A38 Derby Junctions <A38DerbyJunctions@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 21 April 2020 14:53
To: clerk@breadsallparishcouncil.org.uk
Subject: TR010022 - A38 Derby Junctions highway improvement scheme
 

Dear Sir/ Madam
 
Your Reference:20022843
 
The Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules 2010 (as
amended) – Rule 17
 

mailto:clerk@breadsallparishcouncil.org.uk
mailto:A38DerbyJunctions@planninginspectorate.gov.uk


Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development
Consent for the A38 Derby Junctions project
 
Request for Further Information
 
Please find below a link to the Examining Authority’s letter requesting further
information regarding the potential Hearings. The letter also includes the link
to Frequently Asked Questions document.
 
http://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/TR010022-
001268
 
Yours faithfully
 
A38 Derby Junctions Project Team
 
Email:          A38DerbyJunctions@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Telephone:   0303 444 5000
Web:           https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Finfrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk%2Fdocument%2FTR010022-001268&data=02%7C01%7Ca38derbyjunctions%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Cc4af064f0d424cbbbde108d7eb796a86%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C0%7C637236779024669530&sdata=9K%2Fktz4VA4DEeVGQKJINzGs%2B6NteV%2B0%2BRKbesUYe%2FGs%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Finfrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk%2Fdocument%2FTR010022-001268&data=02%7C01%7Ca38derbyjunctions%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Cc4af064f0d424cbbbde108d7eb796a86%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C0%7C637236779024669530&sdata=9K%2Fktz4VA4DEeVGQKJINzGs%2B6NteV%2B0%2BRKbesUYe%2FGs%3D&reserved=0
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